
 

 

Ref: KH/VM/Parentpay 
 
15th May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Your child’s Parent Pay account on Monday 12th May 2025 was overdrawn.  
  
We will not allow your child to make any further purchases and they will only be offered a 
sandwich and juice carton if their account continues to be overdrawn and you do not supply 
them with a packed lunch.  
  
Please arrange for your child’s account to be credited to ensure there is sufficient funds in 
the account for them to make purchases.  
  
If you cannot access your Parent Pay account, please contact 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk as a matter of urgency. 
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher  
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